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mainly for searches where 	international coverage is 
important. The file includes citations from 1974 to the 
present. Prepared by Excerpta Medica Foundation. 

F & S Indexes see PATS 

FCR (Head Notes of the Federal Court of Canada Reports) 
(QL). The Head Notes are summaries, including descriptors, 
of cases heard by the court and judgements handed down of 
litigations against the Government of Canada and its 
administrative departments. This data file Is available 
in both English and French. 

Foundation Directory (DIALOG). Corresponds to the printed 
directory by the same name. The Foundation Directory file 
allows access to information about the largest 2,500 
foundatiôns existing in the United States. This 
information includes 	location, structure, 	personnel, 
financial data, purpose, and activities. 

Foundation Grants Directory (DIALOG). 	Corresponds to the 
printed directory by the same name. The Foundation Grants 
Index file contains approximately 27,000 grant records of 
more than 400 American foundations. Information such as 
name and location of foundation and recipient; size, date, 
and number  • of grants; description and limitations of 
grants. 

GEOREF (ORBIT, CAN/SDI). Corresponds •to:.Bibliography  and  
Index of Geology and Bibliography . and -Index of 
Micropaleontology. GEOREF offers monthly references to the 
world's current geo-science journal literature, and the 
citations to all masters and doctoral theses in the 
geô-sciences produced at U.S. and Canadian universities. 
In addition, it provides references froM reports, 
conferences, symposia, maps, monographs and. certain . 

 "informal publications". Over 3,000 serials are reViewed 
for input; of these, 40 per cent are English' language 
publications and 60 per cent are non English. Three 
hundred of the journals are indexed completely. Coverage 
extends from 1967 to date.' 


